
From: Ending Violence Against Women Queensland 
Sent: Monday, 27 February 2017 3:59 PM 
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee <lacsc@parliament.qld.gov.au> 

Subject: Submissions to the Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee - EVAWQ official 
endorsement of the RRF submission 
 
Attention to the:   
 
Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee 
lacsc@parliament.qld.gov.au 
 
I am writing as President of the Peak Body for Ending Violence Against Women Queensland 
(EVAWQ) to advise that EVAWQ officially endorses the submission provided to the Committee by the 
Red Rose Foundation (RRF).   
 
Please accept our apologies that EVAWQ’s endorsement was not provided with that submission 

earlier today, i.e. prior to midday - Monday, 27 February 2017. 
 
We hope that our endorsement is still able to be received and acknowledged. 
 

Thank you and regards 
Linda-Ann 
President, EVAWQ 
 

 
info@evawq.org 
www.evawq.org 
 
Linda-Ann Northey 
General Manager, WAVSS 
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